

March 22, 2016

Re: Burkburnett Rotary Club

Dear Burkburnett Rotary Club,

Thank you so very much for the \$3,000.00 donation for the Burkburnett Community Gardens. Due to your generosity we have been able to purchase a water tank and install an irrigation drip watering system.

We have purchased a sign that will be out front the gardens and will be attaching the Rotary Medallion in behalf of the club's generosity and continuing participation in the garden project.

Please use this letter both as a Thank you and as your club's receipt for its donation.

Sincerely,

Mel Feller

Executive Director